
Do you have experience in umpiring youth baseball? 
Are you interested in umpiring but have no experience? 

Do you  want a way to earn extra money in your spare time? 
 

Well here is your opportunity to umpire for the New  
upcoming  Tribal Recreation Youth Baseball Season. 

 
 

The T-ball Season will start the week of June 4th  and the Little 
League season will start the week of June 11th. Individuals that 
are interested but do not have experience we will have training  
available and umpires that do have experience.. we want your  

expertise with the up and coming umpires. 
 

            Please contact the Tribal Recreation Department 
We hope to hear from you soon! 

Call: 520-562-6087 

Or 

Email: wellness.center@gric.nsn.us 

Gila River Tribal Recreation 


